Hello Christine, thankyou and  Cittaslow Goolwa for the opportunity to express my views on recycling in our community. As a former committee member of the Clayton Bay Community Association the established community recycling area behind the Clayton Bay Hall, I encouraged community members to utilise this facility to raise funds for our association and the Clayton CFS. This facilitated the removal of glass out of the yellow bins and into appropriate recycling bins to alleviate broken glass contamination of our yellow recycling bins.
My responses to your questions are as follows
As a prospective elected member, what strategies regarding recycling in public places would you like to see supported and implemented in the Alexandrina Council area during your first year in the role?
 I would like to see introduced specific bins that allow for separation of general waste and waste that can be recycled. These bins are commercially available and are prominent in many areas in SA and predominately in the larger shopping centres. 
What other recycling strategies would you like to see considered in Alexandrina in the future? 
We have significant issues with single use plastics and coffee cups. When I was younger there were water fountains in public places , we never needed to buy bottled water. I would like to see Council install water fountains in our local area. As for Coffee Cup Council could facilitate with local businesses to encourage multi-use take away coffee cups 
Thanks again for the opportunity to engage with Cittaslow regarding a topic I are passionate about
Kind Regards
Grant Maddern
Candidate for the Angas Bremer Ward of Alexandrina Council
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